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The following is a statement by Pablo Alvarado, executive director of 
NDLON: 

 

"We invite President Obama to join us on Sunday at noon at the 
Arizona State Capitol.  We hope he will take the opportunity to 
demonstrate his executive authority to prevent the harm that this 
hateful, racist legislation will cause." 

 

The following is statement by Chris Newman, legal director of 
NDLON: 

 

"We will use every means at our disposal to prevent implementation 
of this unjust and unconstitutional law.   We will defend day laborers 
in Arizona with the full force of our organization, and we will take 
appropriate legal action to ensure this law is enjoined by federal 
courts so that it never takes effect.  We have at least 90 days to 
achieve this result.   We will also continue to call upon the President 
to honor his statements today and act responsibly.  He has the legal 
authority and moral obligation to terminate policies that delegate 
immigration enforcement to states.  He can end the 287(g) program 
and the so called "Secure Communities Initiative" with the stroke of a 
pen." 
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